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Class Name:  Dover                           Term : Autumn 2 2024                                     Topic: Enterprise 

What’s been going on? Some photos of our learning 

We can’t believe it’s almost Christmas! Dover Class are really 

looking forward to a restful break after a very busy term. 

This term, Dover Class embarked on their Doveroo enterprise 

project. Through this project, students learned about handling 

money and interpreting order information. They also worked hard 

to master their 2, 5, and 10 times tables to solve Christmas-themed 

calculations and money problems. 

At the beginning of November, Dover Class successfully pitched 

their Doveroo (hot drink and cake delivery service) idea to the 

Senior Management Team and secured a £70 investment. To 

promote the project, students created eye-catching posters and 

menus to advertise the ‘Cake of the Week’. Students also honed 

their communication skills by answering questions from staff, taking 

orders in person, and making phone calls. 

Throughout the project, students took on various roles and 

responsibilities. They followed recipes to make cakes, labelled 

coffee cups with customer names and orders, collected money, 

and delivered orders around the school. The teamwork and social 

skills demonstrated by the students have been fantastic. Our 

students are beginning to understand the hard work involved in 

making money and having a job. To date, Doveroo has made a 

profit of £204. We are extremely proud of this achievement and 

have made more than enough money to go for a meal out. 

However, due to high demand from staff, Doveroo will make their 

last two deliveries in January. 

Here are some quotes from students about their experiences: 

“I enjoyed counting the money we made” - Casey 

“I learnt how to stay safe in the kitchen” – Charlie 

“I enjoyed delivering the cakes” – Spencer 

“I liked writing the order labels for the cups” – Ashrith 

“I learnt that you have to work hard to make money” – Ruben 

“I enjoyed visiting other classes to take and deliver orders” – Tyler 

“I enjoyed delivering and making people happy” – Kourtney 

“I liked shopping for ingredients and delivering orders” – Dylan 

“I was good at shopping and finding the best deals” – Riley 

“I enjoyed following recipes to make cakes” – Thomas 

“I liked working as part of a team” - Oliver 

 

Thank you to those who were able to attend the Dover Christmas 

Event. The class enjoyed making hot drinks and sharing the jam 

tarts they had made with you. It was wonderful to see students 

sharing their learning, celebrating the success of our enterprise, 

and proudly giving you tours of the classroom. 

We wish you a wonderful Christmas break and a very Happy 

New Year! 

The Dover Team 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates & Points to remember: 

Christmas lunch: Tuesday 17th 

December 

Last day of term:  Thursday 19th 

December 

First day back: Tuesday 7th 

January 


